

14 May 2012

Merrin Macleod fyi-request-229-b7394bc4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Merrin Macleod

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of your letter requesting:

"...any documents from the years 2010-2012 related to Treasury Department research into or costing of the sale or privatisation of TVNZ."

Your request was received in this office on 14 May 2012 and will be responded to under the provisions of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Samara McDowell

Ministerial Co-ordinator

1 The Terrace PO Box 3724 Wellington New Zealand

tel. 64-4-472 2733 fax. 64-4-473 0982 www.treasury.govt.nz